
 

 
  

    
 

 

                 

                

 

                 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

    

  

 

 

 

 

     

We trust the foregoing is in order and provides an appropriate presentation of updated information related to 

the revised Zoning By-law Amendment and Site Plan Application being made to the City of Toronto. 

If you have any questions, comments or require anything further please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Sincerely, 

BA Consulting Group Ltd. 

Kristen A. Machina, P.Eng. 

Transportation Engineer 

cc. Alun Lloyd, P.Eng., Hilary Monfared 
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APPENDIX A:
	
Reduced Scale Architectural Plans
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